
NJ residents who are eligible for the state-funded Animal Population Control Program can pay

just $10 for their pets' spay or neuter surgery! BUT you must have an ID for any one of the

following programs.

● Food Stamps

● Medicaid

● General Public Assistance

● Rental Assistance

● Aid to Families with Dependent Children

● Lifeline Utility Credit

● Tenants Lifeline Assistance

● Supplemental Security Income

● Pharmaceutical Assistance to Aged & Disabled

You must bring that ID with you to the appointment!

If you wish to take advantage of this service please let us know as soon as possible as spots go

quickly! This program allows owners to pay just $10 for spay or neuter services.

Please be aware that any additional services such as vaccination, testing, flea treatment, etc,

have an additional fee the owner must cover should they choose them.

Please see examples below of the appropriate card to bring for state programs.


